
 

 

 

We can't believe how quickly this first week back together 
has gone!  It's been fantastic to be able to welcome all of 
our lovely families and children into school every day this 
week.  We've had lots of happy smiles, lots of shared 
greetings and a real sense of everyone being so pleased to 
be back together again.  We are so proud of how well our 
children have got straight back into great learning 
behaviours and are engaging in learning conversations and 
activities in a really positive way! 

 
We'd like to thank all of our families for supporting us to keep safe on site.  With everyone following 
our health and safety routines, we're able to enjoy calm and organised drop-off and pick-ups which 
enables us to have a really positive start and end to our school day. 
 
Many of you will have met Mrs Coote, our new Vice Principal and she has really enjoyed getting to 
know our children and families during her first week.  Mrs Coote will be spending lots of time in the 
classroom getting to know our teaching teams and our children and she can't wait to get into the 
learning and find out what exciting activities our children will be taking part in on their learning 
journeys. 
 
Each week I'll sign off with 5 positive Evergreen moments that have happened during the week. Here 
are the ones from this week! 
• The children had a great time during our Easter Learning 

Afternoon.  It was lovely to see all the artwork that children 
had produced being brought out of class at the end of the day 
to share excitedly with family members. 

• Y1 Forest School started up again and the children had a 
fantastic time exploring the forest at the bottom of the field. 

• Greeting all our children and families on the gate has been 
such a lovely way for the leadership team to start and finish 
the school day.  Everyone has been so positive and cheery! 

• Kindness in the Classroom lessons have really taken off again this week.  We have children 
modelling kind behaviours in every classroom and every playground.  It's wonderful to see the 
children in our Evergreen Community caring so much about each other. 

• Our new Vice Principal, Mrs Coote, has really settled in as part of the Evergreen Community and 
is going to be a great asset to our school! 

 
We look forward to a positive week again next week! 

Return to School 


